
 
ADVERTISEMENT 

FOR BIDS 
 

City of Kannapolis 
Public Works Building – HVAC Replacements 

Kannapolis, North Carolina 
 
Pursuant to Section 143-129 of the North Carolina General Statutes, Sealed Proposals for the 
furnishing of labor, materials and equipment for the construction of the Public Works Building 
HVAC Replacements, 1401 Bethpage Road, Kannapolis, for the City of Kannapolis will be 
received from qualified bidders by the City of Kannapolis, in Room 3230-A, on the 3rd Floor of 
the Kannapolis City Hall Building at 401 Laureate Way, Kannapolis, NC  28081, up to 2:00 PM on 
Thursday, May 8, 2025 at which time they will be publicly opened and read. 
 
Bid proposals will be received from appropriately Licensed Contractors.  Instructions for 
submitting Bids and complete plans and specifications for the project may be obtained from 
Bogle Firm Architecture, Salisbury, NC.  Website:  www.boglefirm.com ; email:  
pete@boglefirm.com. 
 
A pre-bid conference will be held at the job site beginning at 2:00 PM on Wednesday, April 
23, 2025.  Attendance is highly recommended. 
 
Contracts funded with federal grant funds must be procured in a manner that conforms with all 
applicable Federal laws, policies, and standards. 
 
The City of Kannapolis reserves the right to award and/or reject any and/or all proposals and 
waive any technicalities or irregularities.  
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